
 

 

 

 
 

 

Circular 

Department: Listing  

Circular Ref. No.: NSE/CML/2022/28 Date: June 22, 2022 

 

 

To, 

All Listed Companies 

Subject: Filing of Report to SEBI in respect of any acquisition made in reliance upon 

exemption provided for in regulation 10 of SEBI (SAST) Regulations, 2011 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

This is with reference to the filings of reports to SEBI under Regulation 10(7) of SEBI 

(Substantial Acquisition of Shares and Takeovers) Regulations, 2011. 

  

In this regard, acquirers and listed entities are hereby informed that filings of such reports 

to SEBI under Regulation 10(7) of SEBI (Substantial Acquisition of Shares and Takeovers) 

Regulations, 2011 is required to be done to SEBI only by way of email on the following 

dedicated email ID along with the details of the fees paid. 

  

sastexemptionapplication@sebi.gov.in 

  

All listed companies are requested to take note and comply accordingly.  

 

 

Yours faithfully,  

For National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

 

 

Yogesh Deshmukh 

Senior Manager 
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